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From the Principal
MR. HEINOLD

Another month has come and gone! The weather is certainly

cooler, and the leaves are making their changes. Here inside

Prairie View, I have been able to witness firsthand the

growth and achievement of our students! I am proud of the

hard work and effort that students have shown throughout

the first quarter of the school year. We have exceptional

students who are taking pride daily in their school by

volunteering to pick up after breakfast. Still more students

are encouraging others by continuing to be kind and

respectful both in their grade level and specials classrooms.

One special note, as we head into the cooler season, please

be sure to monitor the weather and send your students with

warm outerwear for outdoor recess. Thanks!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out. Go

Bobcats! 

justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us or 219-778-9388 

11/2 - BOYS BASKETBALL @ OLIVE

11/4 - BOYS BASKETBALL @ RPE

11/7 - DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS

11/8 - PTO MEETING (PV LIBRARY) @
3:30-4:30PM

11/10 - BOYS BASKETBALL @ PVE

11/11 - VETERAN'S DAY

11/16 -BOYS BASKETBALL @ PVE 

11/17 - ALL PRO DAD'S BREAKFAST
(PV GYM) @ 7:30-8:15AM

11/22 - BODY SAFETY PROGRAM 
 PARENT NIGHT 

11/23 -BODY SAFETY PROGRAM FOR
STUDENTS 

11/24-11/26 - THANKSGIVING BREAK-
NO SCHOOL 

Important Dates to Know:
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Information from Around the Prairie

From the PTO

We have had another successful month of offering

students and families opportunities to grow together and

enjoy experiences at Prairie View. Our Pumpkin

Decorating Night was so much fun, and we had some

great artists during our Coloring Contest! 

We are looking forward to continuing to host

events/activities for students and families. Please

consider attending our PTO meetings and/or

volunteering during the events. The PTO is looking for

volunteers to assist with basketball concessions and

planning for a Winter Festival.

If you've already joined ShopWithScrip, thank you! Thank

you! This helps the PTO and the school with various

student activities. 

Also, don't forget to join our PTO Facebook Group for

special announcements and staying up to date with

things happening at PVE. You may always contact the

PTO Board at PTOPVE@gmail.com for more information.

Body Safety Program/Night

Each year, Prairie View students receive instruction on

body safety. This year, Sarah Hoyt will again present the

content of body safety to all of our students on Tuesday,

November 23rd during school. There will be a virtual

Parent Night on Monday, November 22nd. More

information will be coming in the next couple of weeks.

Holiday Donations 

During the next couple of months, you will be receiving

some additional information regarding opportunities to

participate in supporting our Prairie View families during

this upcoming holiday season. Typically, this support

comes in the form of food/can donations and/or money

donations. We will be partnering with local businesses to

join us in ensuring that our families have their needs met,

so be sure to check out flyers that come home and any

updated that may be on our PTO Facebook page. 

Please consider donating to help support families in our

very own community this holiday season. Thank you! 

 

Above: Kindergarten students
dressed up for Mix Match day
during Red Ribbon Week.

Right: Mrs. DeMott
leads first grade

students in
identifying the

sounds in a word
by "sound

stretching" during
a game of team

Tic-Tac-Toe. 


